
Notice of Cancellation of Cochin Pipeline Open Season 
 
PKM Cochin ULC ("Cochin Canada") and Pembina Cochin LLC ("Cochin U.S.", and together with Cochin 
Canada, "Cochin") are hereby cancelling the open season that commenced on October 30, 2023, at 8 a.m. 
Mountain Standard Time (the “Open Season”).  The cancellation is in accordance with the terms and 
conditions as set forth in the Notice of the Open Season.   Cochin will be launching a new open season on 
modified terms and conditions imminently. 
 


